SIGN UP FOR THE USW'S

ELECTION CONNECTION

TO

Most newspapers and local TV stations don't
report on how local, state and federal elections
impact Steelworker jobs and the benefits we've
negotiated.

But, when it comes to understanding the
connection between the decisions of lawmakers
and our rights as workers, knowledge is power.

That’s why our union publishes a monthly email
newsletter, Election Connection, which shares
information about how our contracts, retire-
ment security and rights as workers are
connected to the outcomes of state and federal
elections.

UNITED STEELWORKERS

VSLETTER

DAY

As an Election Connection subscriber, you'll
receive monthly email updates about:

scan the QR code or visit
usw.to/electionconnection

USW activists’ efforts to help elect
pro-worker majorities in state and
federal government,

USW members who are running for
or hold elected offices,

Pro-worker, pro-union legislators our
union helped elect, and how they
are fighting for us,

Upcoming elections, and their
impact on union members, and all
workers,

And more...

To sign up,




